
Dear	Parent	/	Carer	

I	am	writing	to	you	to	inform	you	of	some	changes	in	staffing	that	will	involve	your	child.	From	
January,	Mrs	Doherty	will	no	longer	be	KS4	Progress	Leader	due	to	a	promotion	to	Assistant	Principal	
responsible	for	Teaching	and	Learning.	As	a	result,	we	have	decided	to	extend	the	team	at	KS4	to	
ensure	your	child	receives	the	best	support	possible.	We	have	thus	appointed	a	new	Assistant	
Principal,	Lisa	Hawkins,	who	will	be	responsible	for	Progress	at	KS4.	Mrs	Hawkins	joins	us	from	
Northampton	Academy	and	has	lots	of	experience	and	expertise	to	offer	us	here	at	KSA	that	will	
help	to	nurture	and	stretch	your	child	to	be	the	best	they	can	be.	In	addition,	Mr	Baines	also	joins	
the	KS4	Progress	Team	in	his	new	role	as	KS4	Progress	Mentor.	This	aims	to	compliment	the	fantastic	
work	Mrs	Heighton	does	with	our	students	as	our	KS4	Student	Support	Officer.	

There	will	be	an	opportunity	for	you	to	meet	Mrs	Hawkins	at	the	upcoming	Parents	Evenings	and	
there	will	be	more	information	posted	online	that	you	can	view	on	our	website	shortly.	

Year	11	–	25th	Jan	

Year	10	–	8th	Feb	

If	you	have	any	further	questions	surrounding	the	changes	stated	above,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	
contact	Mrs	Doherty,	Mr	Baines	or	Mrs	Heighton	by	either	e-mail	or	phone	to	address	any	queries	
you	may	have.		

Kind	regards	

	

Mr	Segalini	


